www.ainc-inac.gc.ca



Votre référence - Your file

Notre référence - Our file

August 12, 2009

Mr. Richard Edjericon
Chairperson
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
5102 - 50th Avenue
PO Box 938
YELLOWKNIFE NT X1A 2N7

Dear Mr. Edjericon:

On behalf of the Honourable Chuck Strahl, Minister of Indian Affairs and Northern Development and Federal Interlocutor for Métis and Non-Status Indians, I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 07/31/2009 15:24:09, concerning the closure of the Environmental Assessment files EA0708-004 (Bayswater Uranium Corporation E1 Lake Mineral Exploration Project) and EA0708-005 (Bayswater Uranium Corporation Crab Lake Mineral Exploration Project).

Thank you for taking the time to write to the Minister. Your letter will receive careful consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Kristina Jensen Team Leader

Ministerial Correspondence Directorate

